
 

14th February 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

I hope you and your family are well. We are writing to update you on some temporary leadership 

changes at Hans Price Academy, that will be in place until the end of this academic year. 

We are delighted to share with you that Hans Price Academy (HPA) Principal Tony Searle will be 

supporting Oasis Academy Brightstowe as Principal on secondment until the end of this academic 

year. 

Tony will be at Brightstowe four days a week, from February 28, also meeting with the leadership 

team at Hans Price Academy weekly.    

Cabot Learning Federation is proud to be a supportive trust and has extensive systems in place to 

ensure our leaders are enabled to share expertise across our region.  

As a testament to our comprehensive academy leadership capacity at HPA, our Vice Principal 

Hannah Jones will be stepping up as Interim Principal until Tony returns.  

Hannah brings a wealth of experience and leadership skills to the role and Tony will continue to act 

as senior principal for our CLF North Somerset family of schools during the secondment. 

Thank you for your ongoing support for our academy and our trust. 

Yours sincerely 

                  

 

Mr Tony Searle     Mrs Hannah Hones 

Principal    Vice Principal 


